
FC110. COUNCIL SERVICE STRUCTURE

With reference to minute of meeting of Falkirk Council on 29 January 2009 (Paragraph
FC97  refers),  there  was  submitted  Report  (circulated)  dated  20  February  2009  by  the
Chief Executive providing an update on progress on the development of a revised
Service structure.

NOTED the progress to date in reviewing the Council structure.

AGREED to ask the Chief Executive to progress the consultation with employees and
Trade Unions on options for a revised Service structure, and to report back to Council
as soon as possible and in any event, prior to the summer recess.


